
From: Elizabeth Neiman
To: Michael Goldenberg; Emily Bremer; Rae McQuade
Cc: Patricia Griffin
Subject: RE: CCH Price for FERC Materials
Date: Thursday, October 11, 2012 9:42:52 AM

Thank you for the information, Michael! Interesting indeed.
 
Best,
Liz
 
 
From: Michael Goldenberg [mailto:michael.goldenberg@ferc.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2012 9:31 AM
To: ebremer@acus.gov; Rae McQuade; Elizabeth Neiman
Subject: CCH Price for FERC Materials
 
I was intrigued by Emily's comment yesterday that the original
Congressional intent was for publication in either CCH or Westlaw.  I
looked on-line for CCH's prices for FERC Materials which is where any
FERC adopted standards would have to be placed and the charge was
close to $3,000, well more than the cost of obtaining the standards from
NAESB.
 http://www.cchgroup.com/opencms/opencms/web/TAA/Microsites/fedgov/pdf/2011-
FEDLINK-Pricebook.pdf.  (Search for FRCI).  
 
I'm also not sure how much Westlaw or Lexis would be willing to pay the standards
organization for its standards.  We recently switched from Lexis to Westlaw and the West
Law representative warned us that they don't report corporate information for Delaware
because the state charges too much given demand.
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